
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 7:53 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-12-14 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0306 
 
-- Name -- 
Sue Lyttle 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
EB-2017-0306 
I disagree with the amalgamation.  From the figures provided I calculate the savings would be $11.71 per 
year per household.  WOW. 
I wonder if it would cause rates to increase beyond affordability like the hydro rates.  If so, I would hope 
a reduction would be available to low income households. 
I also wonder if this amalgamation is contrary to our monopoly laws. 
 




